March 14, 1969

Rev. Edward J. Hales Director of Stewardship Baptist General Conference 5750 North Ashland Avenue Chicago, Ill. 60626

Dear Rev. Hales:

We appreciated very much receiving your letter of March 11.

We reciprocate the feelings you express. Though we regret that our participants were fewer than we anticipated, we were delighted with the impression made by your excellent presentation.

We could not have asked for a more effective introduction to the Stewardship concept.

We are grateful indeed.

Prayerfully,

BISHOP VASKEN KEBRESLIAN Vicar General